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GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

Washington, D.C. 20405 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of September 11, 1968. 

Commission Document 718 was a letter addressed to Chief Justice 
Warren by Staff Sergeant Joseph M. Brinski and was not received 
from the Federal Bureau of Investigation. The attachment was 
missing from the copy of the document in the numbered document 
files when these documents were first examined but was later found 
with the original document in the correspondence files of the Com-
mission. The document was withheld from research until it could 
be reviewed by the National Archives. It was then made available 
for research. 

We are preparing copies of Commission Document 718, page 62 of 
the "List of Basic Source Materials", and pages 467-469 of CD 205 
for you. As you may know, there are references to Jack L. Bowen 
or John H. Bowen published in the Commission's Report, page 616; 
in its Hearings, Volume XI, page 223; and in Commission Exhibits 
1832, 1986, 2119, 2121, 2195, and 2443. We can furnish you copies 
of this material if you want them. No additional material is available 
in the name files of the Commission. 

No material relating to a Rev. Jerry Owen has been found in the name 
files of the Commission. If you can give the first name of the Mr. Owen 
to whom you refer, or identifying information concerning him, we can 
examine the name files of the Commission for information concerning 
him. 

As your deposit account balance is nearly exhausted, it would be 
advisable to send additional funds. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 
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